

Hi! My name is Mrs. McIlvaine and I am going to be your kindergarten teacher! I know that we will have a wonderful year together! I have so many fun and exciting things planned for us! We will sing songs, read stories, create projects, and learn so many new things!

I am really looking forward to meeting you and your family. I hope that you can come to our welcome Zoom at 9:30 on Wednesday morning. We are going to be working with a team of teachers this year. I'm hoping they can join our Zoom too!

Here is the information you'll need to join our Zoom:

Mrs. McIlvaine's Welcome Zoom

https://E2CCB-GST.zoom.us/j/5449048974?pwd=QmU2R3AzWmNTK2Vna09UR3q2VUh0dz09

Meeting ID: 544 904 8974 Passcode: mcilvaine

I hope you had a wonderful summer and that you are as excited to come back to school as I am! Please bring your supplies with you on the first day of school. Take them out of their packages and be sure to label them before you bring them in. You will have your very own desk to store all of your supplies but sometimes things get lost... it's always helpful to have everything labeled with your name. If you ordered your supplies through the PTA, don't worry, they'll be waiting for you when you arrive on the first day and we will help you unpack and label everything!

You are going to have a snack time everyday so please be sure to pack a healthy snack and drink, beginning on the first day of school. It will be helpful and safe if you bring packages and containers that you can open and close yourself.

Our classrooms are all set up with exciting things to see and do, and I am very excited to get started. I can't wait to meet you and learn all about you! If you are assigned to group A, please remember to look for the pink flag outside room 5! If you are assigned to group B, remember to look for the orange flag outside room 9!

Enjoy the last few days of summer! I'll see you soon!

Warmly, Mrs. McIlvaine